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Ed, 

This email is a follow up of the circular letter notifying public water systems that the Connecticut 

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund’s (DWSRF) annual Call for Projects has begun for State 

Fiscal Year 2026 (see attached). For this year’s Call for Projects, and Eligibility Application is 

required for NEW and EXISTING Projects which are seeking funding in SFY 2026. Projects 

appearing in previous years’ IUPs will NOT be evaluated for funding eligibility in SFY 2026 

without a new and complete Eligibility Application. The deadline for submitting an Eligibility 

Application for consideration for this funding is 12:00pm on March 18th, 2025. Please note that 

you may receive similar reminders from other DWSRF staff your projects are assigned to. 

The Call for Projects Notice, Eligibility Application and Eligibility Application Instructions are all 

available on the DWSRF website. Our staff will also be in attendance at a vendor booth at this 

year’s ATCAVE on March 4th. If you have further questions, please feel free to reach out to me 

or any of our other project engineers. 

  

Thanks, 

 

Phillip Tang 

Environmental Engineer I 

Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 

Drinking Water Section 

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Unit 

Connecticut Public Health 

860-996-0281 

phillip.tang@ct.gov 
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